
Notice of Office Relocation 

Dear valued customers and business partners, 

This is to inform you that the corporate headquarter of MIFS (Mie Fujitsu Semiconductor 
Limited) will be relocating to the following address.  
As for business integration plan announced by MIFS and United Microelectronics 
Corporation (UMC) in June 2018, we intend to inform you the confirmed schedule as 
soon as the integration preparation is finished.  
Hereby, we would like to express our continued gratitude and sincere appreciation for all 
your support and cooperation, and look forward to a continued and prosperous relationship 
with our customers and business partners.  

New Address: 13F, Concurred Yokohama, 3-1 Kinko-cho, Kanagawa-ku, 
Yokohama, Kanagawa, 221-0056 Japan 

Main phone: +81-45-620-2682

Business  
Starting date: 

January 7th, 2019 (Monday) 

Access: Five minutes by walk from Yokohama Station (Northeast Exit A) via  
JR Line, Tokyu Line, Keihinkyuko Line, Minatomirai Line, Sotetsu Line 

Sincerely, 

December 2018  

Michiari Kawano
President
Mie Fujitsu Semiconductor Limited 


